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               30th September 2016 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Visit to Tyntesfield House – ‘Once upon a Victorian Time’ 
As a part of our Victorian Learning Theme ‘Whose Footsteps do we Follow?’ we have arranged 
for the children in Year 5 and Year 6 to visit Tyntesfield House.  This learning experience will 
include being ‘history detectives’ exploring the lives of different Victorians living at Tyntesfield, 
experiencing life as a wealthy Victorian child (including costumes and dip pen writing) and 
experiencing life as a servant child (including dressing up and hands on activities).  We are sure 
that you’ll agree that this will be an extremely valuable and exciting first-hand experience and also 
ties in with our Key Question for the week: ‘Would you rather be a rich or poor Victorian?’. 
 
The trip will take place on Thursday 13th October 2016.  The coach will leave school at 9.00am 
and will return before the end of the school day. 
 
Please ensure your child has a packed lunch for the day and plenty to drink (no glass bottles or 
fizzy drinks).  Children will need to wear smart school uniform and also need to bring a raincoat 
and shoes suitable for walking in a country estate. Please also be aware that ticks are present on 
the estate so remind your children (as we will) to check themselves at home after their visit. 
 
We have booked a coach to transport the children to Tyntesfield at a cost of £205.00 and have to 
pay an entry cost and learning session cost of £7.50 per child.  We are therefore asking for a 
voluntary contribution of £10.90 per child. 
 
The class teachers will accompany the children on the trip as well as Mrs Lynch and Mrs Jones 
who are both qualified First Aiders. We will also need two parent helpers for the trip per class so if 
you are able to come then please speak to your child’s class teacher or the office, thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  

 

 

Nicky Gifford 
Key Stage Two Leader 
 

Visit to Tyntesfield House – ‘Once upon a Victorian Time’ 
 
 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………….to visit Tyntesfield House on 
Thursday 13th October 2016. 
 
 
I have paid my voluntary contribution via ParentPay.      
 
 

Signed………………………………………………………………..Date………………………... 
 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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